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Single Outcome Agreement - update 

 
1. SUMMARY 
  
 1.1 The Single Outcome Agreement was submitted to the Scottish 

Government on 31 March, as per the agreed programme. We have 
now received feedback and changes are being made to address 
comments made. 
 

 1.2 The agreement will need to be amended and in its final form by the 
first week of June so that the Council (as the lead on this topic) can 
consider the Agreement before final political sign off with the 
Scottish Government (target date 27 June) 
 

 1.3 The Single Outcome Agreement also includes the high level plan 
for the Fairer Scotland Fund (managed locally via the Fairer Argyll 
and Bute Plan) as the successor to various funds, some of which 
were previously directed via the CPP. 
 

 1.4 The CPP has no further meetings of the full partnership or 
Management Committee between 14 May and the deadline at the 
end of June. The CPP partners have been directly involved in the 
process so far (as recognised by the Government) and there is a 
reasonable expectation that there should be some partner 
comment before final sign off of the Single outcome Agreement 

 
2. RECOMMENDATION 
  
 2.1 That the draft Single Outcome Agreement be circulated to all 

partners for comment at the end of May 
 

 2.2 That sign off by the CPP be delegated to Dick Walsh as chair of 
the CPP and Raymond Park as chair of the CPP Management 
Committee. 

 
 

For further information contact:  Brian Barker 
E-mail Brian.barker@argyll-bute.gov.uk 
Telephone 01546 604436 
 


